

Name: _____ Date: _____

Subject: Interdisciplinary Unit

Theme: Self – Identity

Topic: All About Me (My country)

Instruction: Read the passage below and answer the questions.

We are a part of a country and the country that we live in is called **The Bahamas**. In The Bahamas, we live on an island called **New Providence**. New Providence is a part of a group of islands which is called an archipelago. An Archipelago is a chain of islands that is surrounded by water. The people who live on this island makes up the population on this island. However, because we live on this island we are counted for and are a part of the population. Additionally, because we are from The Bahamas country, we are called a **Bahamian**. There are certain traits that make us a Bahamian. Here are some **traits of Bahamians**:

***Bahamian Food**: Crab n Rice, Fried Fish

***Language**: English

***Culture**: Junkanoo Festivals, Rake & Scrape Music

On the map of The Bahamas, we use a **Compass** to direct us and on that compass, it can show N for **North**, S for **South**, E for **East** and W for **West**. The Island to the very **north** on the map is **Grand Bahama**. The island to the very **south** on the map is called **Inagua**. The **largest island** on the map is **Andros**. Many islands are famous for producing foods and goods we use every day.

Eleuthera – famous for pineapples

Inagua – famous for salt making

Abaco – famous for boat building

New Providence – famous for tourist attractions

Andros – Famous for blue holes and crabs

1. The name of your country is _____.

- a. Nassau
- b. New Providence
- c. The Bahamas

2. The island that you live on is called _____.

- a. Andros
- b. New Providence
- c. Nassau

3. Look at the Map of The Bahamas then click on the island that you live on.



4. Which island is the biggest on the map? _____

5. Which island is to the very North on the map? _____

6. Which island is to the very South on the map? _____

7. What are you called if you live in the Bahamas?

- a. American
- b. Jamaican
- c. Bahamian

8. When you live in the Bahamas, what language do you speak?

- a. French
- b. English
- c. Spanish

9. What are two traits that make us the Bahamian we are?

10. Which island is famous for boat building?

- a. Abaco
- b. Andros
- c. New Providence